
Alabama Hunt Club
 

 NOV 6 2001
 

Meeting called to order by Jim  

Next shoot December 4, 2011. Officers shoot at 9:00 a.m. and the general 
membership shoots at 11:00 a.m. 

Minutes and treasures report read and accepted. 

Member ship dues are being accepted, due by Jan.1 2001 there is a six week grace 
period please see Lorriane if there is a problem. 

Cost has doubled over the year’s dues for 2013 will be 50.00 dollars and it was 
discussed to raise the entrance fee to 50.00 also.  

We will be strictly enforcing the work requirements for next year please be sure to 
do all required work requirements. 

Elections were held congratulations to Allen, president, Dennis, vice president, 
Joan, secretary, Lorraine, member ship secretary, Hank, treasure, Dan and Rick, 
board of directors. 

December is our Christmas party please bring a dish to pass and something for the 
auction. The club will provide the meat, this is a family day please invite your family 
to join us. We discussed using the money from the auction to roof the sheds. 

Thank you to all vets for serving. 

A special thank you to Keith Decker for all your years of service to the club. 

Thank you Gary and Sandy Sanford for taking care of lunch. 

Hope everyone has a great turkey day! 

 

 

             God, guns and guts have kept this country free, not a bunch of wimpy ass 
politicians that want to take them all away. 

                                   Rick Hale, 2011 
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